
Dear Church families, 

These past 6 days have been exhausting.  We had the great privilege of laying to rest one of our boys.  I 

am thankful to all who have been praying for Roberto and I over this past week.  We have been blessed 

by our friends here in Maputo who rallied together with desserts to feed the 80 boys that came to the 

memorial service.  We’ve been blessed by the sweet comments and promises of prayer offered on 

facebook by our family and friends so far away.  It’s a beautiful thing to know that we are so 

supported.  Please read my blog when you have a chance…some final thoughts on the loss of Zelfo.  

 

 

 


